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REMINDERS 

 
Mon 7th Oct 

Term 4 commences 
 

Wed 9th Oct 
Northern Peninsula  
Divisional Athletics 
-selected students 

 
Mon 14th Oct 

Curriculum Day 
- No students 

 
Wed 16th Oct 

Foundation excursion 
Moonlit Sanctuary 

 
Wed 16th - Fri 18th Oct 

2025 Foundation  
transition sessions 

 
Mon 21st Oct 

Southern Metro       
Divisional Athletics 
-selected students 

 
Wed 23rd - Fri 25th Oct 

2025 Foundation  
transition sessions 

 
Fri 25th Oct 

World Teachers Day 
 

Wed 30th Oct- Fri 1st Nov 

2025 Foundation  
transition sessions 

 
Fri 1st Nov 

Casey 360 Bus 
 

Tues 5th Nov 
Melb Cup Day 
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TERM THREE REFLECTION  
 

As Term Three draws to a close it is an important time to reflect on the many    
individual and collective achievements within our school and there have been 
many! 
 

We all took part in a wonderful Art Exhibition that showcased the creative talents 
of all students. Who knew that there were so many different creations that could 
be made using Alice In  
Wonderland as inspiration!  
 

The Colour Run was so much fun for everyone and it put a smile on so many faces 
on the day, creating wonderful memories for our community. There are still some 
children sporting colour in their curls!  
 

We have had Year 3 camp, High School visits, Cyber Safety Incursions, First Aid 
lessons, Paper Aeroplane competition, a Spelling Bee Championship and both 
swimming and  athletic events. 
 

There were a number of fabulous assemblies that highlighted our student leaders' 
presentation abilities along with many selfless acts of kindness which aimed to 
raise funds for charities that made all PPS community members proud.  
 

There was the annual Book Parade with students and staff  
dressing up as their favourite book characters which is always fun to guess which 
person is under that wig! Harry Potter was again a costume favoured by many! 
 

Today’s Footy Day Dress Up and parade signals the end of Term Three events! 
However, there are many more special events planned for Term Four - so keep an 
eye on Compass and the school newsletter. 
 

So for now, we wish all of our families a safe and relaxing holiday break. We can 

not wait to see you all in two weeks time and hear about all of the wonderful ad-

ventures that have been undertaken. 
 

CARPARK CONCERN 
 

It has been noted that over the past couple of weeks we have had an increasing 
amount of traffic in the driveway and in the parking bays out the front of the 
school office. 
 

Whilst we understand that as a large school with limited parking, there is a     
temptation to drop students off at 9.05 in the admin carpark area to save the   
hassle of parking on the oval end of the school.  
 

However as the safety of our students is of the utmost priority we aim to minimise 
the number of cars that enter and exit this admin area and we need your help with 
this. Please do not enter the office area carpark via the EXIT lane and please do 
not drop off or park in the limited parking bays unless this is a necessity. 
 

We are seeking your assistance to keep all PPS students safe! 



 
 


























